
ONE commences Thailand 
Singapore Express service 
November 7, 2023 

 

Ocean Network Express (ONE) announced the launch of the new Thailand 
Singapore Express (TSX) service. 

This new dedicated Shuttle Service will give customers a quick transit time 
between Thailand and Singapore, as well as great connectivity and transit 

times for cargo travelling on the Asia Europe Trade, according to the 
company. 

The new TSX service is designed to deliver reliable and high-quality 

transport service while maintaining schedule integrity. The new TSX service 
will begin sailing from Laem Chabang on 14 November 2023. 

The rotation of the weekly service will be Laem Chabang (Thailand) - 

Singapore – Laem Chabang (Thailand) 
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